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County Executive Launches Redesigned Website  

 
SUMMIT COUNTY, OHIO—On Wednesday, September 23, 2020, Summit County Executive 

Ilene Shapiro launched a newly designed website to better serve residents, businesses and 

community partners. The website can be accessed at https://co.summitoh.net/home/Summit-County-

Executive.html.  
 

The updated design features new functions like a user-friendly layout, an electronic form upload 

option for popular programs like Home Weatherization and Minor Home Repair, and audience 

pages intended to help users quickly find the content they need. 

 

“A well-designed, functional website is a critical component of local government, especially as 

we ask residents to avoid visiting our offices to protect health and safety in the age of COVID-

19,” said Executive Shapiro. “The new features will help minimize the need for the public to enter 

our buildings and allow users to easily find what they need. Utilizing the new functions available 

to our staff, we will continue to develop the website and make accessing our services as simple as 

possible.” 

 

The Executive’s Office worked with local web design firm EYEMG to develop the website.  
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